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CLOSED Friday, July 4 
   We will be closed Friday, July 4 in observance of Independ-
ence Day. 
 
Grant Application Denied  
   Unfortunately, we were denied grant funding from Round 
Two of the Business Oregon Child Care Infrastructure Grant. 
However, we can reapply in the Fall for Round Three. I am 
also looking at additional grantors and funding sources, and 
plan to apply with other entities. 

 

Pre-K Graduation 
   We graduated 10 five-year olds in late June. They are all off to Kindergarten this fall, and we wish 
them well! 
   Parents, PLEASE bring them back to visit us! We love them! Thank you for sharing them with us! 
 

CLOSED for Staff In-Service 
   We will be closed both Thursday, July 31 and Friday, August 1 for our annual Staff In-service days. 

 

SHARK WEEK July 21-25 
   We will be celebrating Shark Week the 4th week 
of this month with special activities, prizes, 
snacks, games and much more! Stay tuned! 

 
 

CLOSED for Labor Day 
   We will be closed Monday, September 1 in ob-
servance of Labor Day. 

 
 

              
 
 
 

         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 


